
 

 
                               

 

To,                                                1st September, 2020 

The Manager,  

Corporate Affairs Department,  

The Bombay Stock Exchange Limited 

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 

Dalal Street,  

Mumbai – 400 001 

 

Scrip Code/ID-541005/KANCOTEA 

 

Dear Sir, 

 

Sub: Regulation 30- Impact of COVID-19 pandemic  

 

Further to our letter dated 9th July, 2020 on the captioned subject, we would like to inform that all our estates in 

Assam are operating with 100% workforce at present. The sales and distribution channels in all the operating 

segments are also normal. The Company suffered an estimated crop loss of 7.36% till 30 th August, 2020 as 

compared to the corresponding period in the previous year. Tea prices continue to exhibit encouraging trend with 

an upside of 35% from the previous year, which will offset the crop loss impact. The outlook appears to be good. 

 

The management is monitoring the situation on an ongoing basis and various precautionary measures / protocols 

are implemented across the producing locations of the Company. 

 

Thanking you,  
For Kanco Tea & Industries Limited   

 
Charulata Kabra 
Company Secretary and Compliance Officer 
Membership No: F9417 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


